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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIRMAN OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD   

BY DEPUTY J.M. MAÇON OF ST. SAVIOUR 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 6th NOVEMBER 2018 

 

 

Question 
 

Will the Chairman advise whether key performance indicators for the new Chief Executive Officer of the 

States have been agreed and, if not, will she state why not and when they will be agreed; and will she also 

state whether they will be published?  

 

 

Answer 
 

The Chief Executive`s performance framework process and associated KPI`s is being developed with the 

support of an independent assessor under the guidance of the Chief Minster.  

 

It is anticipated that this will be finalised in the next few weeks. This will be published as necessary and 

regular updates provided as appropriate.  

 

The recent publication of the government strategic priorities will provide the basis of the framework until 

2020.  

 

 

 


